
SIRENS
• The Sarnia-Lambton area is home to a sophisticated Emergency Outdoor Warning Siren System operated in partnership with local  
 government & the Bluewater Association for Safety, Environment, and Sustainability that are used to warn the public of potential danger
• There are 15 CAER Community Notification Sirens located in Aamjiwnaang First Nation, Point Edward, Sarnia, and St. Clair Township
• Local industry has sirens to alert workers of a site specific incident
• During an emergency, the sirens may be activated for a set amount of time as determined by the City of Sarnia or by a specific industry company.

When are they activated?

If you hear the sirens and it is 
not a standard test time:

SIRENS COULD BE ACTIVATED 
for severe storms, tornado 

warnings, earthquakes, 
chemical and biological 

hazard incidents  
or extreme winds

The network of sirens are  
TESTED EACH MONDAY 

at 12:30pm

ASSEMBLE indoors
SIGN-UP for  

Sarnia-Lambton Alerts
CALL the CAER Hotline 

226-778-4611
& CHECK local media 

and municipal sites often 
for news and instructions 
as they become available

Visit lambtonbases.ca
or call 226-778-4611
for more information


